
   

SECOND THOMAS GOYNE BUST OF SHROUD HEAD NOW COMPLETE 

 

In Newsletter no. 10 we published U.S. sculptor Thomas Goyne's controversial reconstruction 

of the head of the man of the Shroud. In September he sent the above photograph of his 

second, wounded version of the head. At that stage there was still work to be done on it, but 

at the time of going to press there is news that the sculpture is now complete, and is going on 

permanent display at Father Kim Dreisbach's Atlanta Center for the Continuing Study of the 

Shroud of Turin, in Georgia, U.S.A.. There are likely to be colour photographs of the new 

sculpture in the Easter issue of the Sunday Express colour magazine. 

 

 


